VAWSC Area District Representative Report

Date of meeting — March 5, 2022
District Name and Number — Albemarle, 001

DR name and email — Ed Webster, websterdesigns@yahoo.com

We currently have 13 meetings in our district, 12 Al-Anon, 1 Alateen

3 Face to face, 3 Hybrid, 6 Virtual only and 1 Inactive

We had one meeting close down permanently.

We have one new meeting in our district! Three groups in the district do not have a GR, working on that.

Our Newcomers meeting has just started back in person and it is doing great! It is right before a hybrid
meeting so attendees can stay for the regular meeting if they choose.

We have an active Alateen group that has been meeting virtually since March 2020. Our district is
fortunate to have 9 AMIAS members. We are looking into meeting hybrid for the teens.

Two of our hybrid meetings have been doing very well, working with one more to help with some
technical challenges they have with their meeting. The district is helping with the cost of a “hot spot” to
provide internet for this location.

Our public outreach is working to get groups involved with an “Adopt a Spot” to provide flyers to local
Doctors, mental health providers and businesses.

Looking forward to the current year, hoping to have an in person workshop this fall.

Respectively submitted,

Ed Webster, DR Albemarle, 001



